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MINUTES 
Penn Manor Board of School Directors 

September 27, 2010 
 

 
A special meeting of the Board of Directors of the Penn Manor School District was held on the 
above date in the Board Room at Manor Middle School.  The meeting was called to order by 
Board President, Dr. Richard Frerichs at 5:00 p.m.  
 
The following members were present:  Dr. Frerichs, Mrs. Friedman, Mr. Hoke, Mr. Long, Mr. 
Rintz, Mr. Schlotzhauer, Mr. Straub, and Ms. Wert.  Dr. Leichliter was present from the 
administrative staff.  There were no citizens in attendance.   
 
The meeting was for the purpose of interviewing candidates for the School Board vacancy.  
The meeting reconvened after the interviews at 8:20 p.m.  The board reviewed the 
qualifications for each candidate. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 9:25 p.m. on a motion by Mr. Long, and seconded by Mrs. Friedman 
and a unanimous voice vote.   
 
 
____________________________ _________________________ 
Dr. Richard Frerichs, President Paula E. Howard, Secretary 


